
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, September 3
rd

: There will be no youth meetings. 

 

Wednesday, September 6
th

, 4:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho (Kindergarten-5
th
 grade) will meet at the 

church 

 

Friday, September 8
th

, 7:30 A.M. The Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

Saturday, September 10
th

: All youth and families are encouraged to attend the church picnic. See 

article below for more details. 

******************************************************************** 

 

 

UPCOMING CAPITAL CAMPAIGN EVENTS 

September 3
rd

:  Commission Sunday, Campaign update and launch of Prayer Vigil 

September 10
th

: Celebration Sunday and Church-wide Picnic 

   Distribution of Estimate of Giving Cards 

September 24
th

: Victory Sunday; Announcement of total Congregational  

Estimate of Giving 

 

******************************************************************** 

 

CHURCH PICNIC! Mark your calendars for September 10
th

!  

Our annual church picnic will be held at Marie Hehr Park Sunday, September 10
th
 beginning at  

12:30 P.M. That Sunday will be “Dress Casual Sunday” and you go to the park following the worship 

service. You can bring your dishes to church that you will be taking to the potluck picnic. The ovens 

will be on, the warming unit will be ready to keep your dishes warm and you can put your cold dishes 

in the refrigerator. Chicken strips, hot dogs and drinks will be provided.  

 

 

 

INSTALLATION OF NEW OFFICERS AND COMMISSION SERVICE OF OUR CAPITAL 

CAMPAIGN LEADERS 

An installation of new officers and a commission service for our Capital Campaign leaders will be 

held during the worship service Sunday, September 3, 2017. 

 

 

 

MORNING CIRCLE NEWS 

The Morning Circle will have a brunch at Ashford Acres on September 19
th
 at 11:00 A.M. We’ll meet 

at the church at 10:30 A.M. for a brief meeting. Please call Kathy Brown (234-5332) or Martha 

Snodgrass (234-2592) to make a reservation. Hope to see you!! 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

A note of sympathy is sent to Victor and Kay Colvin and family in the death of Kay’s aunt Rhoda 

Roehrig who died Sunday, August 27, 2017. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Andrea Snapp and family in the death of her sister Melissa 

Gammon who died Friday, August 25, 2017. 

 

----Chequita Power is recuperating from hip surgery….Billy Bob Toadvine is at hone following a 

stay at UK last week….Ed Ratcliff  was admitted to HMH for tests and observation….  

Ben VanHook is recuperating from a concussion….Eden Carter, great granddaughter of Bobby and 

Vicki Northcutt is undergoing tests.  

 

NEW ARRIVALS  

A note of congratulations is sent to Joseph and Emily Ammerman on the arrival of a son.  

Renaker Ammerman was born August 26, 2017. He is welcomed home by his sisters Harlan and Mae. 

Maternal grandparents are Bobby and Cindy Barnes, paternal grandparents are Bob and Meg 

Ammerman. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

 

A note of congratulations is sent also to Tom and Sara Donkin on the arrival of a daughter.         

Anaya Grace Donkin was born August 28, 2017.  Robbie & Kay Cox and Jennie Cox are the maternal 

grandparents, Thomas Donkin and Libby Dalian the paternal grandparents. Congratulations to the 

parents and their families. 

 

 

NOTE OF APPRECIATION 

Thank you to all the ladies and gentlemen who cooked, set-up or helped in any way for our family. 

Many of his family were very impressed with our church and family. Bless you all! 

     Paula Burden and family 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

Due to the Labor Day Holiday, the Church Cabinet will meet at 6:00 P.M. Tuesday, September 5
th
. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

Due to the Labor Day Holiday, the Official Board will meet at 7:00 P.M. Tuesday, September 5
th
. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER 

Elders: Wayne Conner, Rick Dycus, Kandi Hines, David King 

Diaconate: Robin, Gray, Ch’m; Jay Brown, Mary June Brunker, Louis Kendall,  

Will Renaker, Linda Ross, Lois Stewart, Luanne Wilson 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman, Charles Isaac, Susie Miller 

Sound System: Marty Simpson 

Communion Preparers: Rick and Susan Dycus 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

Barnabas Team Meetings 

Barnabas Team # V will meet 

Sunday, September 3
rd

 & 10
th

. 

Elders are Marilynn Bell and 

Ishmael Hopkins. 

 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY 

SUNDAY 

Sunday, September 3
rd

 is 

Community Pantry Sunday. Our 

church is asked to donate sugar, 

flour or meal. Donations of cash 

are always helpful to purchase 

needed food items. Please make 

checks payable to Cynthiana 

Christian Church. 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to Labor 

Day, the church office will be 

closed Monday, September 4
th

. 

 

 

 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the 

church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, 

September 9
th

. If you or someone 

you know has a project for this 

group, please contact Louis 

Kendall or the church office. 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 
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859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message: 
      This past Sunday was the last for two worship services. I appreciate all the efforts of those 

who assisted in this time of worship enjoyed by so many. We do things a little different for 

those first services, we have excellent worship leaders, usually the special music is done by an 

individual or a group.  Pam has done a fabulous job of providing such beautiful music for us all 

summer.  We also take communion by intinction. We use our youth to serve the elements and 

they perform their duties with both reverence and inspiration.   As you receive the elements, you 

are reminded, “This is the body broken for you, this is the blood shed for you.”  We also have 

youth receiving the offering on those first services.  This past Sunday one of our young offering 

collectors made what I thought was a very wise affirmation. The young man receiving the 

offering was Brennan Hoskins, I refer to him often as my young theologian in residence. As 

some people his age passed by depositing their offering in his tray, he reassured them “God’s 

money spent for you. God’s money spent for you.”  I think his response then continued to some 

adults and anyone who was coming his way to get back to their seats. Brennan, I like that.  

Whatever we have in life, time, talent, or treasure belongs to God.  Most of what we offer 

comes back to minister to us and those around us.  Those resources also then go forth from 

Main and Mill to assist others in their particular needs.  Much of the money we share with the 

church goes to other parts of our nation and other parts of our world.  As we enter our Capital 

Campaign I want us to know that we are the possessors of God’s many gifts.  When we give we 

continue that legacy of faith, the one that others have left for us.  Speaking of needs, we are all 

in prayer for our friends in Texas who are in deep moments of suffering.  It is hard to believe 

what we see on the news.  It is comforting to know that already some of your Week of 

Compassion gifts are on their way to assist in needed ministries.  With that in mind, I have 

decided that we need to receive a Week of Compassion offering for the next two weeks.  

Envelopes will be in the pew pockets on Sunday.  Our scripture lesson for Sunday will be 

Exodus 3:1-15 and the sermon entitled, “That’s All I Would Do All Day.”  This Sunday will 

also be a day of commission for new church leaders, campaign leaders, and prayer partners of 

the congregation.      …….Larry 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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